North Allegheny School District

Psychological Services Department
Central Administration Office

200 Hillvue Lane

Pittsburgh, PA 15237

Phone: 412 635-4130
Fax: 412 635-4114

October 4th, 2022

Attention all potential internship candidates:

North Allegheny School District will be accepting applications for school psychology internship
positions for the 2021/2022 school year. In addition to a stipend, qualifying interns will have the
opportunity to receive licensed supervision. Interested applicants must apply through the District
website under Careers at NA, via the following link:

www.applitrack.com/northallegheny/onlineapp/. The position is listed as Intern. Applications
are being accepted from October 14th through December 23rd 2022.

Interviews will be held in January/February 2023, with the expectation of making a decision that same
month, pending Board approval.

Thank you for your interest,

Dr. Matthew Mascari



PA Licensed Psychologist
North Allegheny School District



